I, Sianna Williams, agree with this bill. The ongoing of forcing closures have done nothing but hurt Oregonians. So many businesses
are unable to support their families due to the over step of the governor. So many business have closed their doors permanently due
to not being able to pay their bills. America is about life, liberty and the pursuit of happiness. The governor took that away from
Oregonians last year and has yet to acknowledge the disaster she has caused. This bill allows private business owners a means to
survival and a means to support their families. We need to support small business in these trying times, not force their hand by not
allowing them to conduct business. The governor should be ashamed of herself and it is the representatives job to uphold what the
people want. People want small businesses to survive this. Small businesses contribute so much to our states economy and they
need to be allowed to be open. Take out has proven to not be enough for restaurants. Gyms are closing down because they are not
allowed to be open. The people need to be able to decide what is best for them and their business. It should not be at the governor's
hands and it should not be a decision forced on businesses that they can no longer operate. The virus is not going to go away and
we simply cannot continue to hinder our own people with unnecessary regulations, we need to support their business and allow
them to decide what is the best means of operation for their business. | hope you take this into consideration. | hope you take
common sense and empathy into consideration. Thank you.



